COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

January 5, 2016

Christie Coleman

City of Greeley

1100 10th Street, Suite 300
Greeley, CO 80631

Re: City of Greeley, Greeley West Pit, Permit No. M-1977-081, Acreage Reduction Denial,
Revision No. AR-02

Mr. Coleman:

On January 5, 2016 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) considered
your request for a permit acreage reduction. The Division found that reclamation had not been
accomplished on these areas and denied this request. Please review the inspection report for the
specific reasons for the acreage reduction denial.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8124.
Sincerely,

M.

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Wally Erickson, DRMS
Bill Schenderlein, Blue Earth
Mike Hart, Hart Environmental
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